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News Bulletin      June 2023 

 

 

 

 

Club Meetings - Update 
 

The committee has decided that all future club meetings will now be held at : 

T H E  N E W  I N N  
 

O D I H A M  R O A D ,  H E C K F I E L D ,  H O O K ,  H A M P S H I R E ,  R G 2 7  0 L E  

 
Meetings will commence at 7pm on the second Monday of the month. 
 

The next meeting (not following the above rule, see below ) will be on Monday 19th June 

 

Club Events 

 
June 19th - AGM 
 
June 24th Pub to Pub drive. 
 
July 10th Guest Speaker 
 
August 14th 
 
August 16th Mid week run to Hinton Ampner 
 
Sept 11th 
 
Oct 9th Guest Speaker 
 
Nov 13th Auction Night 

 
Dec 10th Christmas Lunch 
 

Other Events – 2023 (Please check before going) 

 

Blackbush Car Meet – last Sunday of each month 

 

Fleet Classic car club – Wednesday evenings at Tweseldown pub, Beacon Hill Road 

 

Great Parks run, Mizens, near Knaphill, GU21 2JN, – 4th June  
 
Hartley Witney show – 10th June (contact Trevor M) 
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Old Basing carnival – 17th June (contact Trevor M) 
 
Austin 7 Rally, Beaulieu – 2nd July 
 
Steam rally Woodcote, Reading 8/9 July 
 
Henley classic boats regatta 14/16 July 
 
Brooklands autojumble – 23rd July 
 
Robert Lewis Museum, Churt– 6th Aug in aid of Phyllis Tuckwell.   
 
Chertsey Classic car show (KT16 8LN) – 12th Aug 
 
Farnborough British Motor Show – 17th-20th August 
 
Swallowfield show 28 August 
 
Beaulieu International spares day – 2nd-3rd Sept 
 
Night Jar – 11th Nov 
 
 
 
 

Club Matters 

 

The funeral for Brian Adam is to be held on Monday 12th June and the committee has therefore 

decided to postpone the club meeting planned for that evening. The AGM will therefore now be 

held on the next club night ( Monday 19th June).  

 

The AGM will include a brief report on club finances including the donation of £130 to the ‘Drive 

it Day’ charity. 

 

It has been decided not to send out committee nomination forms to all club members, but to ask 

on the night for volunteers to stand as elected members. So far Andrew Lamden and Alan 

Pickett have been nominated as candidates for the committee.  

 

Voting slips will be provided only to those members present. Please note there will be no email 

voting for members not present, so please try and attend – your vote matters ! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Jun-23.docx 
  Page 3 of 5 

Recent Events attended by NHAEG 

 

 

 

 

Drive it Day 

 

On the 23rd April, 12 cars drove to the 

flower Pot Inn at Cheriton where members 

enjoyed lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Basingstoke Festival of Transport 

 

The club had a stand and ten reserved 

parking spaces at the Basingstoke Festival 

of Transport on the 14th May.   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Pre-war Spring Gathering 

Several members met at the Mill House 

North Warnborough on Saturday the 20th 

May 2023 for a BBQ. 
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The Nightjar sings again 

 

 
Richard Scott and James Campbell are proposing to organise the 40th ( or is it the 45th ?) 
edition of the Nightjar Rally on Saturday 11th November 2023. 
 
So save the date! 
 
It will still be a night time scatter rally but the format will be slightly modified, with less trudging 
through the mud! 
 
We will be based at the Departure Lounge near Alton and we welcome all comers in any age of 
vehicle. 
 
The regulations will be published in due course. 
 
Register your interest now and email Richard on RScottok@btinternet.com. 
 
 

Christmas Lunch 

 
Sand Martins Golf Club has confirmed that they currently have availability on Sunday 10th 

December and the committee have provisionally placed this date on hold. The price will be 

£35.95 per person.  A deposit will be required soon and further details will follow. 

Photo Archive 

 

 

 

Does anyone have any photographs of 
themselves standing next to their 
cherished car that were taken back in 
their youth, and also a more recent 
picture standing with the classic car they 
own today ? If you are happy to have 
your pictures appear in the club bulletin 
please loan them to Adrian W , or scan 
and email them to 
nhaegmembership@gmail.com 

 

Do you recognise this young man who is 
a long term member of the club ? If so 
ask him where the picture was taken. 

 

 

mailto:RScottok@btinternet.com
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Jun-23.docx 
  Page 5 of 5 

 

 

 

 
 

South West 660 is an iconic road trip from Poole in Dorset to Watchet in Somerset, following the 
beautiful coastline of south west England. 

With 12 unique sections, each around 50 miles long, you will experience the diversity and 
splendour of the four counties that make up this corner of the UK. 

Alan P drove the South West 660 in May with his brother in Gwendoline. She was 90 on 20th 

May and was first registered in Paignton. Alan was in Paignton on that day to celebrate her 

birthday and then stoically drove on to Lands End.  

 

However on Day 7. Camborne to Clovelly Gwendoline lost power about 5 miles from St Agnes. 

The car stopped just up a hill a beyond a bend, not the best place. A very kind man pulled up 

and towed us to a safe place. The Accuspark distributor had failed. We had spare leads, plugs, 

distributor cap. But no distributor!! That will teach me to rely on modern parts. 

Excellent service from J H insurance who organised recovery by Four Winds garage. A loan car 
was given to us and we cut short the trip to arrive home about 8.30 pm. Gwendoline gets 
delivered home tomorrow. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Stay safe 

NHAEG Committee 


